
 

 
July 24, 2020 
 
 
Dear West Aurora 129 Families, 
 
We knew when we announced our Return to Learn plan, that there was the potential for 
further changes. Today, we have an adjustment to our plan that we would like to share 
with all of you so that our families can make the most informed decisions as possible.  
 
All buildings within School District 129 will be offering the option to participate in 
extracurricular activities, whether they are held in-person or virtually, to those 
students who select either learning model - the blended learning experience or the 
virtual learning academy (assuming they are medically able to participate). 
 
Extracurriculars are defined as those activities that fall outside of the school day and 
include athletics, clubs, and activities. Extracurricular activities are not to be confused 
with specials or elective courses that are offered during the school day, such as art 
class, concert band, or welding class.  
 
We understand that some of you who have already made your selection may want to 
make a change in light of this new information. You will be able to do so by calling your 
home building Monday through Thursday next week. 
 
Again, we thank you for your continued patience, grace, flexibility, and support as we 
work toward a successful start to the upcoming school year. 
 
Sincerely, 
West Aurora School District 129 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




